
Monthly Newsletter
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

CASA'S MONTHLY NEEDS

W A R R I C K  C O U N T Y  C A S A J U L Y  2 0 2 5

Our CASA pantry is running low on the items listed below. Please spread the word & share our
newsletter on social media! Our Amazon wishlist is the most convenient way to donate. 

https://www.warrickcasa.org/adopt-a-bin                       https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist          

WE ARE IN NEED OF THESE ITEMS:

        

warrickcasa.org

Compassionate Crew
THANK YOU!!

We have a special “Crew” of volunteers who come in a couple
hours per month and help maintain our donation rooms. We

could not serve our CASA families without them!! 
“Many hands, make light work!”

 Thank you all so much!
WANT TO JOIN OUR COMPASSIONATE CREW???

Please contact Melanie for more information!
melanie@warrickcasa.org

Detergent
Toilet Paper

Cleaning supplies
Boys 2T summer

8/10 Boys summer
Men’s sizes 9 and up tennis shoes

pack n plays
size 6 diapers
BABY WIPES



CASA NEWS

REMEMBER:
Any advocate that refers a

friend to be an advocate and
they complete the training, will
receive a $25 GIFT CARD to a

place of your choice!

WE NEED YOUR HELP

NEXT INFO SESSIONS
JULY 16TH  10a & 6p

JULY 19TH   11a

CHINS APRIL COURT DATES

Circuit -    N/A
Superior 1- N/A

Superior 2 - 7/7   9:00 am
                         7/28  9:00am

OFFICE CLOSED
JULY 4TH

INDEPENDENCE 
DAY!



*******ADVOCATES******
Warrick CASA Office Training Schedule

 
July- DCS Chat Lunch & Learn 7/16 at 11:00 am at CASA office 
August- Internet Safety Training 8/13 at 9 am at CASA office
 September- Judges Chat TBD date and time at Courthouse 

***Save the Date***
State Conference will be held 9/13/2025 in French Lick.

 More details to come. 
2025 Holiday Gala is 11/15/2025 at Friedman Events Center.

 More details to come.

 Please keep an eye on your email and our Facebook group for
other training opportunities throughout the year! 

Please be sure to join the advocate Facebook group if
 you have not done so.

Training Opportunities



THANK YOU TO
 KRISTINE CORDTS

FROM HOLLY’S HOUSE
FOR TEACHING THIS MONTH’S TRAINING CLASS!



DINE TO DONATE
MONTHLY RESTAURANT
FUNDRAISERS FOR CASA

CHIPOTLE 
7/19 4-8 PM

(BURKHARDT ROAD)
ORANGE LEAF 

8/6
CHICK- FIL- A 

9/17
(NEWBURGH)

AZZIP 
10/28

(NEWBURGH)



WELCOME BILLIE

STEPPING INTO HER NEW ROLE
Amy Welp has moved into
a new role at CASA! She is 

now the Volunteer Coordinator
over Superior Court 1!

Congrats Amy!

Billie Patterson has joined
CASA as the Volunteer

Coordinator for Circuit Court!
Billie was a teacher and advocate

and we are happy to have
 her join our team!

amy@warrickcasa.org

billie@warrickcasa.org



CONTACT LOG MONTHLY WINNER

CASA’S KIDDOS BIRTHDAYS
GREG, SARAH D., SARAH R. CHIP,

TRACY R., AMY, SARAH G., STEPHEN
A kiddo(s) on your case has a birthday this

month! Please make sure to stop by the
office & make a birthday bag. We also offer

$100/child birthday reimbursement! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR ADVOCATES!

Thank you for putting your contact logs in for the month of
JUNE!

CHIP SCHROEDER
TIFFANY BONNELL

STEPHEN ROSE

CRYSTAL SINNOTT



ADVOCATE SPOTLIGHTADVOCATE SPOTLIGHT

About Me HOBBIES

What advice would you give
someone who if thinking of

becoming a CASA?

 

MANDI TITZER

Why I became  
CASA?

I am from Newburgh IN.
I have been married to my incredible husband for 22
years and we have 3 amazing kids, 1 sweet daughter

in law, and 2 sweet rescue dogs!
With a degree and background in healthcare, I have
always been passionate about helping others. I have
been fortunate to be a stay at home Mom for several
years now, and really wanted to find a way to use my
passion again. It's also something that my Mom and I
had talked about doing together. Sadly, we lost her to
cancer in 2001. I feel like a part of me is honoring her

as I advocate for these
 incredible kiddos. 

Reading, spending time
with my family at our lake
house and boating. Along

with CASA, I am a
member of the NICU

Parent Support Board at
The Women's Hospital,

and I am a huge
supporter of animal

rescues.

CASA is such an amazing
organization. I felt immediately
welcomed from the moment I
stepped in the door for our

first training session. It is
extremely evident that

everyone loves what they do
and are truly supportive of all

of us.

Take that first step and attend
training! The staff is always there to

help and support you! 
There are so many children that
need someone in their corner, be

that person! 
The feeling of knowing that you are

making a difference is beyond
rewarding!

�



Thank you to our community supporters!

We couldn’t support our CASA family needs 
without your kindness. 

RHONDA LESTER

SEVERAL COMMUNITY PARTNERS
DONATED DIAPERS!

TOO MANY TO MENTION!
WE ARE SO GRATEFUL!

THANK YOU FROM THE BOTTOM OF OUR
HEARTS!

Paige 
from Walmart



WARRICK CO CASA SCHOLARSHIP

The grant/scholarship can be used for college as well as
trade programs, so please take some time to review it
because many of our past CASA kids might be able to

benefit from it.
The application is available on our website at

warrickcasa.org/scholarship-grant-application 

 BIRTHDAY REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM!!
CASA is now able to purchase up to $100 per kiddo for

their birthday!
This can be reimbursed to an advocate by bringing in

receipts or a check can be issued up front with
expectations of receipts being provided after purchase.

Any questions??
Please email Nicole

nicole@warrickcasa.org



WARRICK COUNTY CASA’S
MONTHLY STATS!

TOTAL CHILDREN 
IN OUR PROGRAM

TOTAL NUMBER OF
CHILDREN ON WAITLIST

FOR A CASA

TOTAL NUMBER OF
ACTIVE VOLUNTEERS

NUMBER OF CHILDREN
ADDED TO OUR PROGRAM

IN JUNE 2025

“The heart of a volunteer is not measured in size, but by
the depth of the commitment to make a difference in the

lives of others.”- DeAnn Hollis

WE NEED YOU! THESE CHILDREN NEED YOU!

157

36

14

33


